
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 5th March 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Congratulations for completing your second (and hopefully your last) batch of home schooling– you made it!  

 

On Monday, we open our doors once again to everyone and we are so excited. The school day will run in the same 

way that it did before Christmas.  Our risk assessments are continually updated and we have lots of things in place 

to minimize mixing of children and the risk of infection. I am more than happy to discuss any concerns that you may 

have about the return to school– just contact school and I can arrange a virtual meeting or telephone call.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I  

 

 

 

We have a really detailed program planned for the next three weeks and into the summer term. This is  a really excit-

ing time for school, we want your children to really flourish and enjoy their time in school so that they can learn and 

make lots of progress. Over the coming few months you will be starting to see what we have been working on for the 

past year. The outside area is starting to be transformed and the inside area has been carefully adapted to ensure 

that we can offer your children an even higher quality of education.  

 

Have a fabulous weekend  

Mrs Bradford 

Keeping School Open for all 

Please support us in keeping school open for everyone 

• Minimizing the number of adults attending the site– only one parent or carer at drop off and collection 

• Adults to wear masks on site 

• Stick to the correct timings for drop off and collection so that your child doesn't come into contact with any other 

staff or children not in their bubble. If you don’t it increases the chances that your child may have to self isolate.  

• No excess bags or resources to be brought into school so that we can keep areas clear and easier to clear 

throughout the day. 

 

All of these measures will limit the mixing of children and adults and so reduce the risk of further closures.  

 

 Drop off Collection 

Nursery 8.40-8.55 12pm 

Reception 8.40-8.55 3pm 

Year 1 8.40-8.55 3pm 

Year 2 8.40-8.55 3.10pm 

Year 3 8.40-8.55 3.10pm 

Year 4, 5 and 6 8.40-8.55 3.20pm 

Sibling Group 8.40-8.55 3pm 


